
Wrapping	up	my	senior	year	of	college	is	bittersweet.	It’s	hard	to	know	I	am	doing	everything	for	the	last	
time,	but	these	last	memories	make	me	realize	that	I	have	had	a	great	four	years	at	the	University	of	
Idaho.	I	have	played	in	the	Vandal	Marching	Band	all	four	years	of	college	and	have	loved	every	minute	
of	it.	I	am	not	sure	if	I	will	ever	be	able	to	go	to	a	football	game	as	a	normal	spectator	after	my	time	in	
marching	band!	My	sorority	has	given	me	friendships,	memories	and	opportunities	that	could	never	be	
replaced.	I	will	always	cherish	my	time	in	the	Greek	community	as	an	undergraduate.	Working	in	the	
Dean	of	Student’s	Office	has	given	me	not	just	a	job,	but	a	support	system	and	family	to	help	me	
through	the	last	stretch	of	college.	Going	to	school	to	become	an	educator	teaches	you	things,	but	no	
class	taught	me	nearly	as	much	about	teaching	and	learning	as	working	at	the	Writing	Center	on	
campus.	While	it	is	hard	knowing	the	end	to	my	college	career	is	quickly	approaching	its	end,	I	am	
excited	knowing	that	these	friendships	and	memories	will	continue	on.	I	am	excited	to	graduate	and	
start	my	teaching	career!	My	next	chapter	may	not	be	in	Moscow	or	at	the	U	of	I,	but	I	know	when	I	
move	to	Boise	I	will	still	have	friends	and	connections	everywhere	I	go	thanks	to	the	University	of	Idaho.		


